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News & Announcements: 
v New Course Proposal: The following proposal was presented at CCC. Please contact your Curriculum 

Reps and/or the faculty author if you have questions or comments. 
 COMM - Mass Communication        C. Meneses 
 
v Temporary Process to Streamline Certificates of Achievement: At the October 30th meeting, CCC 

approved a temporary process to streamline local approval of existing non-transcriptable certificates and 
low unit certificates of achievement, to be modified into certificates of achievement. The document outlining 
the process may be found on the CCC Policies & Resolutions webpage. 

 
v “Placement” L

https://foothill.edu/curriculum/policies.html

